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THE CATHOLIC LAWYER

LETTERS
LONDON, ENGLAND

To the Editor:

It is good to have the January issue of
THE CATHOLIC LAWYER which arrived yes-
terday and which I have just read.

If you have not heard from me since the
early fall, it is because I have had a great
deal of illness throughout the winter and
have only returned into circulation a week
ago.

We are all expectant here on the arrival
of the American Bar Association in July
1957. Will it be possible for us to have a
list of the Catholic delegates in advance?

I hope you may get this little note before
the end of the Easter season. It carries our
united remembrances and a multitude of
good wishes to you in your work.

Ex caritate ora pro nobis.

Richard O'Sullivan

Editor's Note
The Eightieth Annual Meeting of the

American Bar Association will be held in
New York and London in July 1957. The
New York meeting will be scheduled early
enough to permit the meeting to adjourn
and reconvene in London on or about
July 24.

Because of the limited housing facilities
in London it is obvious that only a fraction
of the membership of the American Bar
Association and their families can be ac-
commodated. It is important, therefore,
that anyone planning to attend the London
meeting should notify the American Bar
Association Reservation Office as soon as
possible.

The Catholic lawyers of London will

probably make arrangements not only for
a Red Mass but for visits to those parts of
England which are of particular importance
to Catholics with a legal or historical back-
ground or interest.

Catholic lawyers in Paris and Rome have
also indicated an interest in the plans of
American lawyers for the 1957 meeting
and will undoubtedly be glad to supply in-
formation on places in those cities which
Catholic lawyers would like to visit.

In order to supply Mr. O'Sullivan with
the information he requests, Catholic mem-
bers of the American Bar Association who
plan to attend the London meeting are
requested to write to THE CATHOLIC

LAWYER as soon as possible.

No details of the London program have
as yet been announced by the American
Bar Association. It is certain, however, that
Thomas Cook and Sons and the American
Express Company, who are handling ar-
rangements for transportation to and from
London, will also make available tours to
other parts of Europe after the close of the
Convention.

It is not yet apparent whether any of the
official tours can be modified if enough in-
terest is shown to warrant inclusion of cities
or places not presently included.

Readers who are interested in a tour
that would include such places as Lourdes
and Fatima as well as Paris and Rome are
invited to communicate with THE CATHOLIC

LAWYER.

It is likely that such a trip would prob-
ably take from two to three weeks in addi-
tion to the time spent at the Convention
and in traveling to and from London.
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